
20 October 2011          

 

 

City Council  

Committee Report 

 

To:  Mayor and Council 
 

Fr:  Joanne L. McMillin, City Clerk 
 

Re:  Consolidated Tariff of Fees & Charges By-law 
 

 
 

Recommendation: 
That Council give three readings to a by-law to authorize a consolidated Tariff of Fees 

& Charges for the City of Kenora in keeping with the number of amendments made to-
date; and 

 
That public notice is hereby given that Council intends to adopt the new by-law at its 
November 21, 2011 meeting; and further 

 
That this by-law shall take effect and come into force upon third and final reading, 

thereby repealing By-law Number 147-2007, as amended. 

 

Background: 
It will be approximately five (5) years since the then revised Tariff of Fees By-law came 

into effect and since that time there have been a number of amendments, and it is 
recommended a consolidation of all amendments be adopted. It should be noted that 
no increases or changes are contained in the new by-law, it is simply a consolidation 

since 2007. 
 

Budget: 
N/A 

 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
Department Managers, applicable staff, posted on Portal. 

 
 

 


